Year 1 
Homework Week ending 13th September 



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Our English focus this week has been using capital letters and full stops. The children are very good at telling us what a super sentence needs but then they forget to include them! 
The big book we have been focussing on is called ‘This is the Bear’. It is about a bear who fell in the bin. Do ask your child about the story. It has lots of great rhyming words in it.
In Maths this week we have been counting forwards and backwards to 10 from any given number, finding missing numbers in a number sequence and counting groups of objects accurately up to 10. 
	Toys 
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As part of our History topic this half-term we are looking at toys from the past and present. 

Please can your child bring in a toy from home on Monday 16th September that they like to play with so we can compare them to the toys from the past that we have in school. 


Thank you all for your continued support.

Mr Young and Mrs McLeod 

HOMEWORK ACTIVITIES
1. Read your Bug club book or other ‘Home Reader’.
2. Write a sentence about Fred the bear from our Big Book ‘This is the bear’. Start it with a capital letter and remember finger spaces, sit letters on the line and end with a full stop.

3. Maths – Practise counting on by playing the attached game or play another board game that you have at home. You can also play the game starting from 20 and practise counting backwards.
